
 

 

World War One Ceramic Mural 

Posted by Ian Atherton January 14, 2018 
 

 

A positive partnership project funded by Kidsgrove Town Council and 
Kidsgrove Rotary Club, the World War One ceramic mural was the idea from 
ourselves and the famous local artist Phillip Hardaker. 
 
To commemorate the First world war in a positive and respectful way we 
worked with many people from the Kidsgrove community where each person 
made a tile, decorated it which eventually made a huge mosaic which was 
unveiled on the Kidsgrove Library wall.  
 
All the people involved and the community are very proud of what is seen as a 
mark of respect for those who were associated with the War. 
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